I am writing in support of HB 2728 and to ask you to please vote in favor of this critical legislation. It is time that Oregon's wildlife is
managed for all Oregonians, the majority of whom support ethical, science based management practices. Science proves that
random and excessive Killing of coyotes increases conflicts. Killing contests are not only egregiously inhumane, they are antithetical
to all ethical hunting practices and scientifically based wildlife management practices. Oregon's wildlife should not be sold out for
entertainment or financial gain. Please vote yes on HB 2728.

Thank you
Andrea Kozil



